

DEVAL L. PATRICK GOVERNOR

TIMOTHY P. MURRAY LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR

JUDYANN BIGBY, MD SECRETARY

JOHN AUERBACH COMMISSIONER

The Commonwealth of Massachusetts

Executive Office of Health and Human Services
Department of Public Health
Division of Health Professions Licensure

Board of Registration in Pharmacy 239 Causeway Street, Suite 200, 2nd Floor Boston, MA 02114 (800) 414-0168 http://www.mass.gov/reg/boards/ph

February 25, 2011

Lindsey Maloney edact

Re: Surrender of Pharmacy Technician Registration - Complaint No. PHA-2011-0027

Dear Ms. Maloney:

The Board of Registration in Pharmacy (Board) is in receipt of the *Voluntary Surrender Statement* you executed dated February 18, 2011 regarding your Massachusetts Pharmacy Technician Registration No. 9074 (exp. 01/30/2011) which you have surrendered to the Board in resolution of above-referenced Complaint Docket No. PHA-2011-0027 (Complaint).

Please be advised that in accordance with the Board's February 8, 2011, vote to summarily suspend your right to renew your expired pharmacy technician registration if your right to renew the registration was not surrendered, the Board has accept the surrender of your pharmacy technician registration on the terms and conditions stated in the *Voluntary Surrender Statement*. The Board will not review any application for licensure as a pharmacy technician in the future.

The Board will terminate the summary proceedings initiated by the February 8, 2011 vote to summarily suspend your pharmacy technician registration. The Board will close the Complaint as a "Surrender" on this date.

Very truly yours,

Stanley B. Walczyk, R.Phr.

President

Dec. No. 2533

FIRST CLASS and CERT MAIL 70101870000223833892